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10th Eilat International Educational Course:

PHARMACOLOGICAL TREATMENT OF EPILEPSY

Jerusalem, Israel, October 8-13, 2023



Dear Colleagues

Following the success of the past nine Eilat International Educational Courses 
held every two years between 2005-2022, it gives us great pleasure to inform 
you of the forthcoming 10th Eilat International Educational Course: 
PHARMACOLOGICAL TREATMENT OF EPILEPSY, which will take place at 
Mishkenot Sha’ananim, Jerusalem, Israel on October 8-13, 2023.

The Course is held under the auspices of the ILAE - Commission on European 
Affairs (ILEA). The program is designed for junior researchers and clinicians 
(45 years and younger) working in the field of epilepsy treatment and related 
basic research.

It is open to young neurologists, neuropediatricians, pharmacists, 
pharmacologists, neuropsychologists and neuroscientists. We are happy to 
inform you that a number of bursaries have been made available towards 
partially defraying the cost of accommodation expenses of bursary recipients, 
who will also have their registration fees waived.
The course will take place in Jerusalem, at the historic Mishkenot Sha’ananim 
complex in the picturesque Yemin Moshe neighborhood of Jerusalem, which 
is the ideal venue for this interactive postgraduate teaching program.

Jerusalem is an exceptional location for the course. Sacred to the three major 
Monotheistic faiths, and with a history going back 5000 years, Jerusalem has 
something to offer everyone, from the colorful narrow alleyways of the 
bazaars of the old city, to the youthful and vibrant road side cafes and 
restaurants of modern Jerusalem. The diversity of this beautiful city adds to 
the unique experience for all participants of this course.

We look forward to welcoming you to Jerusalem in October 2023. 

Sincerely,
Dr. Svein I. Johannessen
on behalf of the Organizing Committee
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